
 

 

Out of hours demobilisation of plant and 
equipment from Hospital Road via High Street 
on Monday 17 August 2020 
Stage 2 Hospital Road lowering is underway with piling 
works progressing along Delivery Drive and Hospital 
Road. Piling will create retention support for bulk 
excavation work.  

Piling plant and equipment will be demobilised and 
removed from the Hospital Road construction compound 
out of normal construction hours. 

Demobilisation will occur on Monday 17 August 
between 2:00am and 6:00am and will take 
approximately 1 hour to complete.  

Plant and equipment removal will be made to the north of 
Hospital Road via High Street. Equipment will be loaded 
from High Street onto an oversized truck. During this time 
single traffic lane closures will be in place under the 
support of traffic control.  

It is a requirement of Roads and Maritime Services that 
truck movements of this size occur out of hours.   

Lighting towers will be used to enable safe loading of 
piling equipment. Lighting will be positioned to minimise 
impact on surrounding buildings. 

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen 
circumstances of inclement weather.  
Thank you for your patience while we work to deliver 
the new hospital.  
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